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Eric Wooten

From: Kimm Partridge <kimm.partridge@incontact.com>

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 9:17 AM

To: Eric Wooten

Subject: Re: d/b/a issue

Attachments: image001.jpg; image002.jpg; image004.jpg; image005.jpg; image003.jpg

Thanks Eric, please change the name on the certificate to inContact, Inc.

Kimm

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 10, 2017, at 6:33 AM, Eric Wooten <ewooten@psc.state.fl.us<mailto:ewooten@psc.state.fl.us>> wrote:

Hi Kimm,

Your Certificate of Authority doesn’t change without us processing a name change request, so for me to be authorized
to do a name change on your certificate, you need to send an email to me that states that you are requesting that the
name on your certificate be changed to what it is supposed to be.

Your Certificate currently has inContact, Inc. d/b/a UCN

After | get that email, | will update your Certificate.

Thanks,

Eric

Eric Wooten | Public Utility Analyst

Office of Telecommunications

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Tel : (850) 413-6546

Fax: (850) 413-6547

E-mail: ewooten@psc.state.fl.us<mailto:ewooten@psc.state.fl.us>
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Please note:

Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.





